
From:   Joel Thorsheim   

To:   Behnam Ghaffari   
Date:   March 17, 2020

Subject:   0542-EX-CR-2019
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

COAs for Arlington and Pendleton are attached to application as requested. Please let us know if
anything else is needed.

Thanks

Joe Thorsheim


